

# Little Blossoms Newsletter



# Welcome to the autumn edition of Little Blossoms newsletter.

### Little Blossoms Team

We have recently had some changes to our team, due to our increase of children, and would like to give them a warm

welcome to the team.

Office

Leanne Nursery Manager/Owner

Lisa Administrator

Cook: Stuart Cleaner: Carol

Little Buds Room

Keri Room Leader

Rebecca M Early years practitioner/Deputy room leader

Jenny Early years practitioner Rebecca B Early years practitioner

Mekenzie Apprentice early year's assistant

Little Climbers Room

Gemma Deputy Manager/Room Leader

Jennifer Early years practitioner
Danielle Early years practitioner
Amy Early years practitioner

Melissa Apprentice early year's practitioner Skye Apprentice early year's Assistant

Little Flowers

Emma Room Leader

Vicky Early years practitioner
Danielle Early years practitioner

Courtney Early years practitioner
Natalie Apprentice early year's Assistant

### Home Links

We would like to increase our links with children's home lives, therefore if you do anything significant please share this with us by sending us some photo that we can share with your child's keyworker and friends.

Photos can be emailed to

# Dates of you Diary

Term Dates

Non funded dates – Week commencing 21st October 2019

Week commencing 16<sup>th</sup> December 2019 Week commencing 23<sup>rd</sup> December 2019 Week commencing 30<sup>th</sup> December 2019

If you wish your child to attend during this period that currently are not booked to please discuss with Leanne or Lisa.

Bank holidays - Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> December

Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> December Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> January

Nursery will be closed on Bank Holidays

#### Themes

Each month in nursery we will be concentrating on specific themes and significant events, where the children will take part in a range of activities

September – Blackpool Illuminations & All about me

October - Autumn & Halloween
November- Animals & Bonfire Night

Activities

Please talk to the practitioners in your child's room to find out the exciting activities that will be available for your child, and how you can share these interests with your child at home.

During our autumn theme we would like to create an interest table for our children to explore, therefore can you share with nursery any Autumn items you may have, such as acorns, leaves, twigs, pine cones etc.

#### Facebook

We have recently introduced a Little Blossoms nursery group, which is designed for the families of our children to allow us to share their experiences with you, along with any nursery news.

Please request to be added to the group.

# Room Changes

Due to our increased occupancy of children attending nursery, and our children transitioning through rooms, we have amended our rooms to reflect this to ensure us to provide an engaging and enabling environment for our children

<u>Little Buds</u> <u>Little Climbers</u> <u>Little Flowers</u>

We have some children that are moving rooms during this time that we will be supporting to ensure they settle in quickly.

# Parent Feedback

We would really appreciate your feedback. Please can we ask you to leave a review/feedback on the following: Facebook - @littleblossomsnurseryblackpool Instagram - littleblossomsnurseryblackpool

Google - Little Blossoms Nursery Blackpool

ivieric

We have recently reviewed and amended our menus to provide healthy, nutritious meals for our children that they enjoy, along with trying lots of new tastes and flavours.

You can find these on our Facebook page, on the website or displayed in nursery.

Can we please ask parents to bring in welly boots for outdoor play for the children in Little Climbers and Little

Thank you for reading, Leanne and the Little Blossoms team x